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RozaT
Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: Schliewen, Katrin
Cc: Cover, Lee (Pleasanton) NA

Subject: RE: Hanson Sunol RO0000207 - Requést for an extension

Hellc Katrin,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the report presenting results of the air sparge pilot test
conducted at 7999 Athenour Way, Sunol for the above referenced case is extended to March 28, 2008.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harlor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 fax
jiemy.wickham@acgov.org

From: Schliewen, Katrin [mailto:Katrin.Schliewen@lfr.com]
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2008 11:29 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Cover, Lee (Pleasanton) NA

Subject: Hanson Suncl RO0000207 - Request for an extension

Hello Jerry,

Per our phone call a few minutes ago. On behalf of Hanson Aggregates, | would like to request an extension for
the submittal of our report presenting the results of the air sparge pilot test conducted in the asphalt plant area of
the Hanson Sunol (former Mission Valley Rock) facility at 7999 Athenour Way, Sunol, California. Per your August
30, 2007 letter, the report currently is due for submittal to ACEH on March 14, 2008,

The proposed new submittal date is March 28, 2008. Please let me know if you approve of this new date.

Thank you, Katrin.

Katrin Schliewen, P.G,
Senior Hydrogeologist

LFR

1900 Powell St., 12th Floor
Emeryville, CA 94602
{510) 596-9637 - direct dial
{510) 652-4500 - main number
{650) 776-4531 - mobile
(510) 652-4906 - facsimile
katrin.schliewen@Ifr.com
visit us at www lfr.com

b% Please consider the enviranment before printing this material.

This message (including any attachments) is intended only for the use of the named a
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